St. Bartholomew's CE Primar

Considerate, Co-operative, Confident

Thursday 22nd October 2020

Hallfold, Hall Street, Whitworth OL12 8TL -Tel 01706 344631

Next week it's half-term and I think we all deserve a rest. Thank you for all the effort you've put in and I have to say the care you've obviously all taken outside of school too - Thank You! And of course we have to say a fond farewell to Mrs Lye who is leaving us on Friday - Have a lovely holiday and Stay Safe, Wr Crabtree

OUR GOOD WORK STARS OF THE WEEK



YR – Charlie Clegg

Y1 - Lacey Cropper

Y2 – Rayne Sykes

Y3 – Lacey Byrne

Y4 – Arabella Gregory

Y5 – Lily Perkins

Y6 - Maisie Taylor





Mrs Lye is Retiring!

It's sort of sad news this week as we say goodbye to our long-serving and well-respected school Bursar, Mrs Lye. She has been a valued fixture of St Bartholomew's for many years and I know each and every one of us would like to wish her all the very best for her future and hope that she has a wonderful retirement.

We will miss her steady and caring running of our school office and appreciate the care and attention she has always given to her work.

Mrs Fell is taking her place after halfterm and we wish her all the best in this.

Year 6 High School **Choices**

Please make sure you fill-in your chosen schools online at: www.lancashire.gov.uk/schools

before 31st October!

Have a great half-term!

We've made it to halfterm with no classes isolating so a brilliant job done!

Thanks for all your support and well done!

return on: Tuesday 3rd

November 1

Alfie!

Multi-Skills Competition Winners!

Our year 2 children took part in the Rossendale Virtual Multi-Skills Competition this week and here are our winners!

Well done Darcie and



<u>attendance</u> Please try and get your child in

every day and on time too. I know these are really difficult times but every second counts in their learning and who knows what will happen in the coming weeks - so they

possible. Thank You for your ongoing support with this, Mr Crabtree

need to be in school as much as

SOCIAL **DISTANCE**

Please can you make sure you keep to social distancing rules. It's still

2 metres!

where possible

Thank You!

Green Day Winner

Well done to Mason who won the competition prize for the Royal Manchester

Children's Hospital Design a Poster competition. Here he is with the poster and prizes.

We11

Done Mason!



Contact: head@st-bartholomews.lancs.sch.uk -- Website: www.st-bartholomews.lancs.sch.uk